Cockton Hill Infants’ School

“Caring, Happy, Inspiring, Successful”

Sports Premium Impact Statement
2016-17

The Government has provided Sport Premium funding directly to schools— this money is ring-fenced to support the
delivery of PE and Sport in Primary Schools.

At Cockton Hill Infants’ School our Sport Premium allocation for 2016 — 2017 is £8,500.
We have used this money in the following ways:

ACTIVITY AMOUNT | IMPACT

Activity Leadership Apprentice | £5700 e led playground activities during break and lunchtimes

e whole school involved in Run-a-mile and total distance
added up and reported to parents weekly on newsletter

e all children in reception work in small groups delivering
gross/fine motor skills — supports early handwriting
development

e children identified with movement difficulties are involved
in specific motor skills interventions

e supported the delivery of afterschool clubs eg. multiskills,
hula hooping, streetdance.

e more children active during Breakfast Club activities

e worked alongside class teachers supporting groups of
children in curriculum PE.

Youth Sport Trust membership £580 e Developed skills and confidence in those staff who have
embarked on this training and professional development.

e Children have been involved in a wider range of inter-school
festivals such as gymnastics, dance and table tennis.

Afterschool Activities £2900 e Continued links to local dance group Xtreme Dance Fusion,
encouraging child to pursue physical activities outside of
the school environment.

e Different types of physical activity offered as afterschool
clubs in order to appeal to a wider range of children

Staff Training £1200 e Develop staff expertise when delivering curriculum PE.

e Involvement of nursery staff in order to improve provision
of physical activity and basic skills of very young children.

e Increased confidence, knowledge and skills of all staff in
teaching PE and Sport.

As illustrated above, the money allocated to the above activities demonstrates diverse use of the Sports
Premium amount. We believe the impact of spending extra money in this way is very worthwhile and has
had huge benefits to the pupils and the school community as a whole.



